
 

 

 

 

 
 

Spelling B-E-E 
 
On Tuesday, December 13th, SBJ held 
our annual Spelling Bee. We’d like to thank the 
hosts of the Spelling Bee, 6th graders Peyton 
and Paige Hudson, our judges Ms. Clark and 
Mrs. Jones, and our pronouncer, Mrs. Sease. 
Thank you to our 5th and 6th grade scholars 
who practiced self-control and social 
intelligence as audience members. 
Congratulations to all of our contestants: 
Bradley Wilson, Adrian Ehrisman, Jake 
Gaskins, Gabe Matzen, Angel Thompson and 
Taylor Guns. Our winners this year were 
Bradley Wilson (runner-up) and Taylor Guns 
(winner). Taylor will represent SBJ at the 
county competition in January.  
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


